
CHEMICAL SAFETY MOMENT
Issue 77 – December 2022

University offices will be closed for the holiday break 
starting on Monday, December 26th, and will reopen 

on Tuesday, January 3rd.

Remember, no use of highly-hazardous chemicals or 
processes is permitted during the break, and strict 

adherence to the buddy system is required.

Before leaving for the break, shut down ALL 
equipment and processes when possible; secure all 

fume hoods. 

In the case of an emergency please contact UDPD at 
302-831-2222 or dial 911.
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